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Dear Charlotte Hammelrath, 

 

Congratulations on your selection by your peers for inclusion in the 13th edition of The Best Lawyers 

in France. 

 

This email confirms your recognition in Labor and Employment Law. 

 

Again, congratulations on receiving this award. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Phillip S. Greer 

CEO 

 

 

 

 

 


